
From: David Tramblie [mailto:dtramblie@wahkiakumpud.org]  
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 4:21 PM 
To: Greene,Shannon K (BPA) - PSW-SEATTLE 
Cc: 'Hanigan Law Office, P.S.' 
Subject: RE: Load Growth Rate Pool Power Purchase for FY 2015 

Hi Shannon, 

So BPA overestimated the load requirements for 5 utilities thus prompting BPA to over 
purchase in the forward market? Did these utilities have an opportunity to comment or 
respond to BPA’s forecast? The letter states that BPA felt this was a sound purchase for 
the Vintage and Load Growth customers but then the letter states these costs cannot be 
transferred to another cost pool, please explain.  

If the 4 utilities had an opportunity to change the forecast it seems that they should be 
somewhat responsible for the extra purchase’s, but they alone should receive the 
remarketing credits whether they are financially to their benefit or deficit. 

Dave 

 


